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Minutes for
 City of Abbeville
COUNCIL MEETING

May 17, 2021
CITY HALL 
6:00 P.M.


Mayor Jimmy Money called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with the following Council members present:  Dexter Glanton, Vincent Feggins and Jimmy Davis, Jr.  Also in attendance was Melissa Wilson, City Clerk and Spence Danzey.  Council members absent were Brendt Murphy and Eddie Jones.  

Mayor Jimmy Money gave the prayer and led the pledge of allegiance.

Visitors – 
Dorothy Baker spoke with the Council about reckless driving and loud music in the Girard community.  Ms. Baker advised the Council that the community was looking into purchasing a security system for the community.  

Department Head Reports: 
Jerry Green thanked everyone for their patience while the knuckle boom truck was being repaired.  The council unanimously approved for the street department to work from 6:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. in the Summer months.  The Council also agreed to leave the hour changes open for change every year without the need to vote.  

Approval of Minutes - 
Upon motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Dexter Glanton, the Council voted unanimously to approve the May 3, 2021 minutes. 

Interim Senior Director – 
Mayor Jimmy Money informed the Council that he placed Barbara Shaw as Interim Senior Center Director until a permanent replacement can be hired.  

Employee Benefits –
Upon motion by Jimmy Davis and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council unanimously approved to change the vacation accrual to 40 hours at the year anniversary of a new employee.  

Paving Streets –
Upon motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Dexter Glanton, the Council unanimously approved to accept the #2 proposal of BankSouth.

Upon motion by Jimmy Davis and second by Dexter Glanton, the Council unanimously voted to adjourn at 6:45 p.m.



							_____________________________									Melissa Wilson, City Clerk
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